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Friday 16th June 

 

 

Summer Fair – Thursday 6th July 3.30pm- 5pm  

 
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                            

 

 

This year, the Summer Fair is being held on Thursday 6th July 3.30pm-5pm. 

 

On Friday 30th June the children are invited to come to school in their own clothes in exchange for a Prize for their 

class coloured hamper. The list as follows: 

EYFS inc Nursery - Yellow 

Year 1 - White 

Year 2 - Red 

Year 3 - Blue 

Year 4 - Purple 

Year 5 - Pink 

Year 6 - Green 

 

On Thursday 6th July the children are invited to come to school in their own clothes in exchange for a bottle. This 

could be a bottle of fizz, bubble bath, juice etc. 

 

If you have expressed an interest about hosting your own stall, a letter with further information including charges, 

times and other details will be sent home with your child in due course.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 Masefield Fundraising Team 
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